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31.10.2001  № 1-11031  
 

On the Protocol of the meeting of 23.10.2001 

on the construction of a new Black Sea com-

mercial port in Tuapse region of Krasnodar 

Territory 

To the Minister of Transport 

of RUSSIA 

S.O. FRANK 

 

 

Dear Sergey Ottovich! 
 

A meeting regarding the creation of a new Black Sea Commercial Port 

(BSCP) in Tuapse region of Krasnodar Territory, proposed by YACONTO LLC  

in its Program of 12.09.2000, took place in the Ministry of Transport of Russia  

on 23.10.2001.  

At this meeting, a representative of YACONTO LLC presented a report  

(registered in the Ministry of Transport on 23.10.2001 at inc. № VYA-10/773), 

which proposed an action plan to implement our Program, and provided answers  

to the foreseen questions of the participants.  

The draft Protocol of the meeting, prepared and passed to us on 

23.10.2001 by a representative of the Ministry of Transport of Russia 

Khvoschinsky N.I. referred to the Tuapse city instead of the Tuapse region 

(proposed in our Program for the construction of BSCP) and contained  

no single word about YACONTO LLC’s presentation. Comments on the draft 

Protocol that we made to Khvoschinsky N.I. were the reason why YACONTO 

LLC refused to sign the Protocol of the meeting. 

Please give instructions to deal with these incidents and send to YACONTO 

LLC one copy of the adjusted and signed Protocol of the meeting in Ministry of 

Transport of Russia from 23.10.2001. 
 

Contact phone (095) 286-9046. 
 

Attachment: 

1. Program of YACONTO LLC on BSCP from 12.09.2000. 

2. Letter of the MinTrans of Russia out. № MF-03-17/3113 from 22.10.2001. 

3. Report of the Program by YACONTO LLC from 23.10.2001. 

4. Draft Protocol of the meeting from 23.10.2001. 

 

 

President 

of YACONTO LLC 

 

 

 

S.P. YAKUNIN 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


